Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: TAZTHEFIREDOG@MSN.COM

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 11:25 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Rick Schneider

Organization

Email
TAZTHEFIREDOG@MSN . COM

Address

4041 LYTLE Rd

Corunna, Michigan 48817
USA

Comments

When a fire department buy a SCBA they will buy a extra cylinder with that at around 7
hundred dollars and have only a 15 year life spand from the date manufactor not from when
they are placed in service. the cost to have them hydro tested every is 25 dollars every five
years. You need to look at the how many are not passing the test and how many are still good
cylinders that are being trashed while being still useful for many small department that
can't waste money on new cylinder every 15 years



